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Update: Medtronic Continuous Glucose Monitoring Device and Insulin Pump 
Systems Now Available Through the Pharmacy Benefit 
 

The information in this Provider Quick Point updates QP115-20. Pharmacy access is specific to commercial 

members who have Prime Therapeutics as their pharmacy benefits manager. 

 

In order to improve access to advanced insulin pump systems that improve outcomes for patients with type 1 

diabetes, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) has collaborated with Medtronic on 

an innovative solution for our members. 

 

The new MiniMedTM 770G insulin pump system and the MiniMedTM 670G insulin pump system will now be 

made available through a member’s pharmacy benefit, improving speed of delivery and potentially lowering costs 

for members. 

 

Products Impacted: 

Pharmacy access is specific to commercial members who have Prime Therapeutics as their pharmacy benefits 

manager. 

 

Providers now have the ability to prescribe these products through the pharmacy, streamlining the process for patients 

to improve their health and lower their health care costs.  

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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